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October 5, 2015 

 

Dear Students and Families: 

 

During the week of October 26 – 30, Warren Mott will participate in Michigan’s College Application 

Week initiative. Throughout the week, all seniors will complete at least one college application, if they 

have not done so already. So important is this event that most in-state colleges will waive their 

application fees during this week. Even though attending college may not be part of a student’s post-

high school plan, the process is applicable to many other life tasks, such as applying for a job or housing. 

 

Additionally, students will have opportunities this week to learn about other topics related to life after 

high school, such as: accessing academic records or transcripts, application fee waivers, college financial 

aid, and a series of financial planning workshops that will include an introduction to bank accounts, and 

establishing and maintaining credit. 

 

In order to fully participate in the college application process, students must be familiar with the 

following information prior to the event: 

• Social Security Number, or Permanent Residency Number 

• Current address, phone number, and email address 

 

While you are assisting your student in gathering the above information, it is a good idea to initiate a 

discussion on how important it is to keep personal information safe and private, yet accessible. 

 

In the upcoming months, we will host several workshops on paying for college; topics will include 

financial aid and scholarships. For more information on these events, please check the counseling 

department website at http://wmhscounseling.weebly.com/ 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Karen Zabonick, Mr. Victor Kolpak, Ms. Jennifer Pritula, Mr. Joseph Lanni, and Mr. Paul Carollo 

The Warren Mott High School Counseling Team 


